
Dear Committee members:  
 

I am sending this email to you because of concern for the proposed Clean 
Energy Jobs Bill (cap and trade) legislation for Oregon. 
 

I am steadfastly OPPOSED to this legislation as it will increase costs 
significantly for all Oregonians.  
 

Siting an article from Jan. 11, 2019 OPB: 
 

" Oregon Business & Industry, the Oregon Farm Bureau and Northwest Food 

Processors Association, which together represent thousands of businesses 

across the state, have all spoken out against the Clean Energy Jobs Bill. 

“This legislation is harmful to farmers and ranchers in Oregon because it 

increases our cost of production and makes us less competitive,” said Jenny 

Dresler of the Oregon Farm Bureau. “Raising the price of gas, electricity and 

natural gas on everybody will simply make it harder for Oregon family farms 

to survive to the next generation.” " 

Thank  you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Snow 

Sisters, Oregon 97759 
 

http://www.oregonbusinessindustry.com/
http://oregonfb.org/
http://www.nwfpa.org/index.php?option=com_wrapper&view=wrapper&Itemid=256
http://www.nwfpa.org/index.php?option=com_wrapper&view=wrapper&Itemid=256

